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Assistant Headteacher Update 
The elves are back! The pesky elves have been causing chaos, defacing pictures of adults and taking up a large 
space in the hubble. Stay tuned next week to see what they get up to…fingers crossed they have a change of heart 
and choose to be sweet and kind to the adults!

In maths we have been looking at fractions, decimals and percentages. We understand that they are all part of a 
whole and we can also apply the varied rules to convert between these three strands. We can't wait to apply taught 
skills in our mock SATs next week! 
In writing, we have been looking at persuasive letters which are a form of non-fiction writing written to persuade a 
reader of a belief, opinion or idea. We have written a letter to Mrs Chamberlain to persuade her to allow us to go on 
more school trips as well as purchase more iPads for us. In preparation for our independent writing task, we were 
privileged to have Mr Kobé Tong (who is a Deputy Sports Editor for GiveMeSport) come in for some workshops.
This is some of his work: 
https://www.givemesport.com/88088579-best-save-of-the-world-cup-wojciech-szczesnys-epic-double-stop-vs-saudi
-arabia
With Mr Kobé's support, we have plenty of information to support our letter to the FIFA President to persuade him to 
allow England to host the World Cup in 2028!

In humanities, we have continued to explore our key question - How has leadership changed in Japan over time? 
We have learnt about Modern Japanese leadership and how the country is run today. In addition to this, we have 
compared Japan's political system to the UK's political system and have discovered many similarities and 
differences. 
In Science, we have been exploring the differences between series and parallel circuits. This has encouraged a lot 
of problem solving in exploring what can affect certain components along a circuit without affecting others.

We have also been digging trenches using spades and forks, in order to prepare to plant 130 tree saplings, which 
have been donated to us by the Woodland Trust organisation. We chose the 'wildlife pack' to plant in forest school, 
to attract certain types of birds and insects. Each class will be planting their own tree sapling.

Key Dates 

One Day Creative: 6th December 2022

National Christmas jumper day - 8th 

December

Flu Vaccinations - 8th December

Christmas dinner - 14th December

Christmas Fayre - 19th December 

3.30-5pm

Last day of term - 21st December 12.30 

finish

Please make sure you send your children to 
school with a healthy lunch and snacks.
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First Session  08:30-15:00  Tuesday, 18 October 2022
Second Session  08:30-15:00  Thursday, 8 December 2022
An E-Consent link will be sent out next week.












